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We raised £235 for the 

BBC Children in Need 

charity through our Big 

Morning Move in November!   

We have bought new materials 

to create reading corners in 

the playground so children can 

enjoy reading during their 

playtimes. This was an idea 

that a school councillor came 

up with in our first meeting.  

We have another upcoming meeting 

where we will discuss even more 

improvements we can make in the 

school. We are also going to discuss 

making links with a local foodbank. 


